
Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015 

 

The Keller Independent School District has begun the application process towards participating and 

maintaining its involvement with the Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015.  This federal funding source, 

also known as the Elementary and Secondary Education Act, provides additional Title I resources to 

eleven KISD campuses and is based upon a percentage of served economically disadvantaged children:  

Basswood, Bluebonnet, Caprock, Friendship, Heritage, North Riverside, Parkview, Sunset Valley, and 

Whitley Road Elementary Schools, Fossil Hill Middle School, and Vista Ridge Middle School currently 

participate for the 2025-26 school year. 

As part of the application process, The United States Department of Education requires the Keller 

Independent School District to offer federally funded educational services to eligible children attending 

non-profit private schools in the geographical area served by the Keller Independent School District under 

the Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015. 

The following federally funded programs are addressed in this policy: 

Title I, Part A-Improving the Academic Achievement of the Disadvantaged  

Title II, Part A-Preparing, Training and Recruiting High Quality Teachers and Principals 

Title III, Part A- Language Instruction for Limited English Proficient and Immigrant Students 

Title IV, Part A, Student Support and Academic Enrichment (SSAE) Program 

Any non-profit private school seeking to participate in these programs should contact Leigh F. Cook, 

Director of State & Federal Programs, 350 Keller Parkway, Keller, TX or call 817-744-1296.  Please 

contact this office no later than April 24, 2025. 

 


